
Ref. No.                                                                                                Dated: 28.06.2024  

Notification  

This notification is to inform all prospective PhD applicants that the last date to submit applications for 

the PhD program offered by Shri Vishwakarma Skill University (SVSU) has been extended. 

 

Originally, the last date to apply was June 30, 2024. which has been extended to July 7, 2024. 

 

 

 

       -sd-                    

Dean, Academic Affairs 


